STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OlL CONSERVATION DIVISION
AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

TONEY ANAYA 1000 RIQ BRAZOS ROAD
GOVEANOR AZTEC, NEW MEXICO 87410
(5051 334-6178

November 21, 1988

Kimbark 0il and Gas Company
Attn: Ms. Patricia Treat

1580 Lincoln Street, Suite 1000
Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: Horton #2 & #2A A & P 22-32N-11W

Dear Ms. Treat:

According to our calculations the referenced wells may be
returned to production in November as they are now below the

over-production limit.

Sincerely,

NS

Frank T. Chavez
District Supervisor #3

XC: Sunterra
Vic Lyon



